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From: Yvonne Markie 
Sent: 07 May 2019 12:33
To: Andrew Lewis; Planning
Subject: Planning Application Consultation 19/00439/REM

Good afternoon

Please find attached response to the above consultation from the Strategic Housing Team, I apologise for the delay in responding.

Regards

Yvonne Markie 

Yvonne Markie   

Strategic Housing Facilitator

Cherwell District Council  

Direct Dial:  01295 221604  Ext 1604

Email: yvonne.markie@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk 

Follow us:

Facebook www.facebook.com/Cherwelldistrictcouncil 

Twitter @cherwellcouncil 
My working days are: Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday
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Planning Application Number: 19/00439/REM
Site Name: Phase Heyford Park, Camp Road, Upper Heyford 
Planning Officer: Andrew Lewis 
Date of Comments: 07/05/2019 
Comments by: Yvonne Markie
Comments:-

I note that the number of units on this Phase has been reduced from 15 to 11 although all of the dwellings remain designated as affordable housing.  Due to the number of different parcels on this site it is unclear whether or not the remaining 4 affordable units have been provided elsewhere, this needs to be confirmed.   
Furthermore the 11 units are all designated as rented which is not acceptable as this creates management problems.  We would therefore suggest the following tenure mix:-

Affordable Rent 

9 x 2 bed houses
Shared Ownership

2 x 2 bed houses
We would expect that 100% of the affordable rented units are built to the government's Nationally Described Space Standard (Technical Housing Standards), and 50% of the affordable rented units would meet the Building Regulations Requirement M4(2) Category 2: Accessible and Adaptable Dwellings requirement. 

The parking provision is adequate and we are happy that Heyford Regeneration in its role of Registered Provider will take on the affordable units. 

